
Suss-Ex Club 

Ridgeview Wine Estate Visit : 23 July 2021 

 

https://www.ridgeview.co.uk/visit-us/ 

 

We have arranged a return visit to the Ridgeview Wine Estate, Ditchling, on 

Friday 23d July 2021 starting at 12.30 pm (we first went there in 2014 on a visit 

organised by Sue Bullock and had a very enjoyable time). 

We will be given a tour of the vineyard and will be shown how their high- class 

wines are produced. This will conclude with a wine tasting session. 

The tour will last for about an hour and a half. There will be an opportunity to 

obtain a light lunch afterwards in their new café. 

The cost of the tour and wine tasting is £20 per person. The optional lunch will 

be extra.   

The number of people on the tour is limited to just 20. Tickets will be allocated 

on a first come first served basis. 

  

How to get there: 

The vineyard is at Fragbarrow Lane, Ditchling Common, BN6 8TP. It is easiest 

to drive there but it can be reached by taking the train to Burgess Hill and 

walking about a mile and a quarter. 

 

Payment: 

If you would like to come, please could you return the booking form to Colin Finn 

with your cheque (including lunch cost if applicable) by Thursday 15th July at 

the latest. As the tickets have been paid for in advance by the organiser (Colin 

Finn), the cheques should be made payable to: Colin Finn. 

   

Optional lunch: 

As Ridgeview need to know how many of the various items they need to prepare, 

a menu for your choice of lunch is attached should you wish to stay for this. 

Please include your menu choices on the booking form and add the cost of your 

lunch to your cheque / payment (Ridgeview require payment in advance). 

We should all have a very good day! 

Colin Finn, email: colinfinn@btinternet.com  

https://www.ridgeview.co.uk/visit-us/
https://g.page/RidgeviewWineUK?share
mailto:colinfinn@btinternet.com

